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E&TC Department Held Workshop on Arduino 
Programming  

  The workshop on "Arduino Programming", was organized by the Department of Electronics 

and Telecommunication Engineering, on 16
th

 March 2024 for final-year students of Government 

Polytechnic Ratnagiri.  

 

The workshop was aimed at exploring Arduino and its application development towards project 

building among the students.  In this workshop, students were given hands-on exposure to 

hardware interfacing and programming of various modules such as LED, LDR, Buzzer, LCD and 

application development. 

 

Resource Person Prof. Amol R. Sutar, Assistant Professor conducted the course and covered basic 

to advanced topics related to Arduino application development and highlighted its effectiveness in 

Industry. The Students of Government Polytechnic participated actively in the course and shared 

their feedback at the end of this workshop. 

 

Dr Vijay M. Galshetwar worked as Faculty Coordinator of the event, under the guidance of Dr S 

V Chougule, the Head of EXTC Department.  
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Prof. Amol R. Sutar delivered session on the Arduino board 

 

Prof. Amol Sutar guiding students 

 

Hands-on session 



Page 3 of 3 
 

 

Feedback by students 

 

Certificate distribution by Dr. S. V. Chougule 

 


